

PRAYING THE ROSARY AS A COMMUNITY FOR THE INTENTIONS OF THE FAITHFUL

DIOCESE OF TUCSON

ALTAR SERVER ATTENDANCE REQUESTED!

Dear Altar Server Ministry Leader / Coordinator:

Your joyful participation is requested for our Arizona Rosary Celebration! For the past 46 years, the Diocese of Phoenix has hosted one of the largest public rosary celebrations in the United States, and the Diocese of Tucson joined this major celebration in 2011 which honors Our Lady.

The Diocese of Tucson will hold the event at St. Augustine Cathedral on Saturday, October 16th, from 10:00am-12:15pm. Most Reverend Edward Weisenburger, Bishop of Tucson, will preside.

Every Altar Server has an important role in this celebration and is part of the Blessed Sacrament Procession. We hope to gather a record number of Altar Servers from across the Diocese to lead the procession of the Blessed Sacrament to the Altar. After the celebration, each Altar Server will be gifted with a Miraculous Medal blessed by Pope Francis and a Rosary from the Knights of Columbus. Parish and School group photos will be taken with Bishop. (Parents should plan on staying until 1:00pm to allow time for photos.)

We hope to fill the church to overflowing for the joint praying of the Holy Rosary in front of the Blessed Sacrament. For more info regarding Altar Server participation in the Diocese of Tucson, please contact me at (520) 838-2505 (W), (520) 419-4889 (C), or khutchinson@diocesetucson.org You may also visit https://www.azrosary.net/ for more information, photos, videos and information on the celebration.

Please distribute copies of the attached registration form to your Altar Server families as soon as possible.

Important:

- Drop off and sign-in of Altar Servers will begin at 9:10 a.m. in the Pastoral Center adjacent to St. Augustine Cathedral at 192-2 South Stone. Altar Servers will gather on the 2nd floor at the top of the large staircase that wraps around the outdoor metal floral bandshell. Look for signage.
- All servers must be dropped off, picked up, and registered by a parent or parish representative.
- Each server is to provide his/her own cassock or surplice or alb. Appropriate shoes are required; no flip-flops.

Please return your <u>cumulative</u> server information on the attached form via mail or email by Friday, October 8.

Thank you!

Katheryn Hutchinson

Arizona Rosary Celebration Committee, Altar Server Coordinator for the Diocese of Tucson 8212 N. Tammeron, Tucson, AZ 85741 • (520) 838-2505 • khutchinson@diocesetucson.org

FOR ALTAR SERVER COORDINATORS

DIOCESE OF TUCSON Altar Server Registration for

Arizona Rosary Celebration on Saturday, October 16, 2021

Name of Altar Server Coordinator:		
Cell Phone:		
Parish:		
Email:		
Number of Altar Servers attending:		
(Attach/enclose their actual forms with parent's signature.)		
Number of parents attending:		

Please return your Altar Server cumulative information from your families via mail or email by **Friday, October 8, 2021.**

Katheryn Hutchinson

Arizona Rosary Celebration Committee, Altar Server Coordinator for the Diocese of Tucson 8212 N. Tammeron Ct., Tucson, AZ 85741 (520) 419-4889

Email: khutchinson@diocesetucson.org